
March 16, 2017 

Brierwood Neighborhood Association 

General Meeting       Baymeadows Baptist Church 

Board members present: Spickelmier, Barry, Yadon 

Spickelmier opened the meeting at 7:10 p.m.  We are now meeting in the Sanctuary of the church 

instead of the office area. 

Pledge to the flag. 

Thelma Merritt led the convocation. 

We did not have a guest speaker this month. 

Minutes were read and approved. 

Treasurer’s report was given by Spickelmier. Donations in February were $100.00. Balance in the 

account is $738.85. Treasurer’s report was accepted. 

No CPAC report. Robin Pickle will be our new CPAC representative. She is waiting approval. 

Sheriff’s Watch report:  Lora Lewis, Original Brierwood, was attending the meeting for her sector this 

evening. 

Residents reported on items of concern and their disposition: On Yorkshire Ct, a tree that fell during 

hurricane damaged the chain link fence by drainage ditch (creek). Resident will call 630-city and get it 

fixed. The city is currently cleaning up the drainage ditches. They should remove any limbs/debris and 

dredge. 

Discussion of new businesses and buildings in our area: Zoe’s Kitchen will go in next to Chik-fil-a on San 

Jose; the old Applebee’s property in front of Target has been sold—we do not know what is going in 

there yet. 

Donations were taken. Residents introduced themselves. 

Refreshments provided by the Merritts were served. 

Meeting ended at 7:58 pm. Next meeting will be April 20, 7:00 pm at Baymeadows Baptist Church 

 

 


